
From: Alvis Haley [mailto:alvishaley@sbcglobal.net]  

Sent: Friday, June 27, 2014 10:56 AM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: CAFO Operation Adjacent to Big Creek 

 

Sir: 

  

I and my family are very concerned about the hog feeding operation in the Big Creek area of the Buffalo 

watershed.  Due to the porous condition of the underlayment in that area, I cannot be convinced that it 

will not affect the water quality of our most prized Buffalo River.  My family for years has spent 

numerous days on/around the Buffalo, and my grandchildren are now appreciating the quality it adds to 

their life.  I find it hard to believe that the ADEQ would allow this area to be despoiled by this animal 

feeding operation.  I also believe there is adequate info available to cause this operation to cease and 

desist.  I also find it very difficult to believe that ADEQ would allow the issuance of this permit without 

the public meetings that should be required before this action were taken.  As a taxpaying Arkansas 

citizen, who believes we are blessed to live in one of the most beautiful areas in the country, I ask you to 

put a stop this this madness, and cause this CAFO to close operation and stop this pollution! 

  

Thanks for your time. 

Alvis D. Haley 

6369 Pierce Manse Lp 

Benton, Ar 72019 

 


